
 

 

 

ANNUAL ALUMNI MEET ON 15.03.2020 

REPORT OF THE MEETING 

The annual alumni association meeting of Valluvar College of Science and 

Management was held at the Vallalar Auditorium on Sunday, March 15, 2020. 

The function began with the traditional prayer song.  The programme was inaugurated 

by lighting the Kuthuvilaku by the distinguished guests. The alumni association's president, 

Mr. T. Boopathi Raja, Assistant Professor in English, at Valluvar College of Science and 

Management has proposed the welcome address.  

Thiru. K. Senguttuvan, Chairman, delivered the presidential address. In his address, 

he emphasized the role of alumni in the development of the institution and praised the 

contributions of Valluvar alumni to the improvement of students. Secretary Tmt. Hemalatha 

Senguttuvan, Secretary of Valluvar College, Ms. S. Ragavi, Joint Secretary of Valluvar 

College and the Principal Dr. R. Vasuki offered their felicitations. They valued the alumni's 

contribution to the improvement of the students' career development. 

Shri. Pulavar M. Ramalinagm, a renowned motivational speaker, was the Guest of 

Honor and delivered the keynote address. He reminisces about his golden days as an alumnus 

and the support he and his friends provided for the benefit of college students. He narrated 

with example that the alumni can create wonders on students there by transforming them into 

achievers based on his personal experience. By rendering few Thirukkurals, he requested 

alumni members that, they should follow a healthy life style with ethics and humanity. The 

institution gave the better career path for their future and they should give back their support 

to college by guiding the upcoming graduates of the college.  

The members of the alumni association shared about their success and the importance 

of updating their knowledge, developing skill set for a good career etc. Each graduate 

expressed their gratitude for the opportunity to had degree at Valluvar College.  

Various entertaining games were conducted, and alumni took part with enthusiasm. 

The winners were given prizes for the same. The secretary of the alumni association,           



 

 

Mr. S. Periyasamy, proposed the vote of thanks, which was followed by the National 

Anthem. 

 

 

 

Alumni Association President Mr. T. Boopathi Raja Delivering Welcome Address 

 

 

 

Chief Guest Pulvar Shri. M. Ramalingam Addressing the Alumni 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Alumni present to the meet 

 

 

 

 

Alumni hand over the Alumni Contribution to the President of Alumni Association  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Alumni hand over the Alumni Contribution to the Mrs. Hemalatha Senguttuvan, Secretary of VCSM  

 

 

 

 

 

Signature of the President     Signature of the Principal 

 


